Toop L. BICE

January 18, 2013 ATTORNEY AT LAW
702.214.2100 TEL

702.214.2101 FAX
TLB@PISANELLIBICE.COM

e

VIA EMAIL AND U. S. MAIL

Mr. Don Burnette

Clark County Manager

500 South Grand Central Parkway
Las Vegas, NV 89155

Re: Records Request
Dear Mr. Burnette:

Agenda Item No. 51 for the upcoming Clark County Commission meeting concerns a
proposed ordinance to amend Title 9 of the Clark County Code. The ordinance proposes
to implement a single-stream recycling system for residential consumers preserving the
present rates while at the same time eliminating a day of general waste collection each
week. The proposed ordinance asserts that "it has been demonstrated that a single
stream recycling system results in significant increases in recycling rates.”

This correspondence shall serve as a public records request for the following:

14 All documents that address, reference or concern the assertion that it has been
demonstrated that such a system results in significant increase in recycling rates.

2 All documents concerning any analysis, review or consideration of potential
cost savings that the franchisee expects to receive as a result of the proposed changes
and the basis for concluding that consumers should not reccive a corresponding rate
decrease to reflect the cost savings that are achieved by eliminating a day of waste
retrieval.

As you know under the law, "documents" include not just physical paper, but also
information stored or received in an electronic format, which includes emails or other
electronic means of information transmittal.

This request covers documents that exist as of the date of this correspondence, as well as
those that are subsequently generated or later come in to the County's possession
concerning this agenda item. In that regard, as part of the production, I request that any
documents that are received or generated after the date of this correspondence be
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separately segregated and identified. One purpose of this request is to identify the
documentation that the County possessed as of the date of the agenda's preparation and
thus considered prior to receiving this request. '

Please contact my office at the above number as soon as the inforrnation is available for
inspection and retrieval. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me,

Best regards,
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Todd L. Bice, Esq.
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cc: Mary Miller, County Counsel
County Commissioners




